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Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their education and training from an accredited naturopathic medical college by the Council on 
Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents their Naturopathic Doctor 
with the N.D. title has the competencies to practice in PA. 
Personally, I've been helped numerous times by an ND whereby I was able to stay healthy after discovering a genetic 
mutation. I was able to avoid several types of cancers by utilizing hormone balancing and supplementation after having 
prophylactic surgeries to reduce my risk. These natural supplements have provided me with a better quality of life and 
reduced side effects. I'm thankful to my ND for guiding me in the selection of the right supplements in the correct 
dosages. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donna Ennis 
17 Sunset Drive 
Richboro, PA 18954-1835 
 
 


